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Rights Respecting School  
We are learning all about The United Nations Conventions 
and Children’s Rights (UNCRC). This will help us to continue 
to ensure well-being and positive outcomes for every child 
and to help all children realise their potential. You can find 
out all about our planned journey towards becoming a 
Rights Respecting School by clicking here and you will 
receive regular updates throughout the next academic 
year. 

 

Fantastic Football 

What a week for football at Sacred Heart!! Both the Year 4 and 5 

football teams were in final tournaments after playing against 

hundreds of schools. Yesterday, both teams came 2nd in the MUFC 

finals at United’s training ground. Today, Year 4 WON the final of 

the MCFC tournament at the Etihad Stadium.  

 

 Summer Term Dates  

 

26th to 28th June – Year 6 Ghyll Head Residential 

29th June, 1.45pm – Mass. The Feast of St Peter and St 

Paul 

30th June – Nursery Closure for Current Nursery Children 

• Open Day for New Nursery and Reception  

4th July, 9.15am – Key Stage 1 Mass 

6th July – Spanish Day 

10th July – Sports Day 

11th July – Class 1 Visit Gorton Library 

12th July, 9.15am – Class 6 Mass 

13th July – Year 6 Performance of Super Stan 

14th July – Class 8 at Cobble Hey Farm 

18th July, 9.15am – Leavers’ Mass 

21st July, 9.15am – Year 6 Assembly 

• 2.00pm School Closes 

5th September, 8.45am – School Reopens 

 

More dates will be added soon 

 

 
 

First Holy Communions 

Congratulations to all the children that received Holy Communion 

for the very first time last Saturday. It was a very special 

celebration and the children looked wonderful as they joined with 

their families for this significant day. We will pray for the children 

as they continue their journey in faith. 

 

The Feast of St Peter and St Paul (29.06.23) 

Dear Lord, You gave St Peter and St Paul a special mission to tell 

the world about Your son, Jesus, and to help Your global Church. 

On Thursday, we share this mission too. Help us to do this joyfully 

through our encouraging words, loving actions and faithful 

prayers. Amen 

 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/about-us-new/
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School Uniform 
I’m sure you will soon be preparing for September and 
organising the children’s school uniforms. We know, through all 
the research carried out over the years that the correct school 
uniform impacts hugely on children’s self-esteem, wellbeing and 
behaviour. Below is a reminder of our school uniform and you 
can also see more information or order a uniform on the school 
website. 

                                   Super Stars of the Week 

              
Nursery Desire - Excellent responses during PSE lessons. 
Reception Erika – A kind and caring pupil who always tries 
hard and is enthusiastic in all areas. Marvellous – Great effort 
in all areas of learning. 
Class 1 Jacob C – Super participation during lessons. Daniel – 

Excellent maths work.  

Class 2 Samuel and Bonnie – Excellent data handling work in 

maths. 

Class 3 Zion – Good progress and always working incredibly 

hard. Zaydok- A great attitude to learning. 

Class 4 Rayna - wonderful maths and literacy work this 

weekGeorge - excellent answers in geography and science 

Class 5 Joanna – Fantastic behaviour for learning. Emily – 

Outstanding effort and excellent behaviour for learning. 

Class 6 Milda – Amazing progress in writing. Samuella and 

Isabella – Tremendous tennis skills and a skilful rally. 

Class 8 Avayah – Superb progress in writing and a fabulous 

earthquake story. Marvin – A welcome addition to Class 8 and 

great effort in maths. 

Class 9 Ravin - Super effort during production rehearsals.  

Ola - A super set of instructions in Literacy. 

GIRLS 

• White or Pale Blue Polo Shirt 

• Blue sweatshirt/Cardigan  
       (with school logo) 

• Navy Blue, Black or Grey  
 Pinafore/Trousers/Skirt 

• Navy Blue or White Socks 

• Summer Blue Checked Dress 

• Plain Black Trainers or shoes 
(no coloured patterning) 

BOYS 

• White or Pale Blue Polo 
Shirt 

• Blue Sweatshirt (with 
school logo) 

• Navy Blue, Black or Grey 
Trousers or Shorts 

• Plain Black Trainers or 
shoes  
(no coloured patterning) 

NURSERY AND RECEPTION 

• Black or Navy Pull Up Jogging Pants, Leggings or Shorts 
(with elasticated waist). 

• White or Pale Blue Polo Shirt 

• Blue Sweatshirt (with school logo) 

• Plain Black Trainers or Shoes without Laces (no coloured 
patterning) 

PE UNIFORM 

• Plain White T-Shirt 

• Plain Black Shorts in Summer and Plain Black Jogging 
Bottoms or Leggings in Winter 

• Pumps or Plain Trainers 
Children should come to school wearing their PE kit on the day they 
have their PE lesson. You will be informed of the PE timetable on 5th 
September.  

Super Reading Awards 

Silver Trophy – Class 5 

Gold Trophy – Class 8 

 

Best Attendance this week 

Class  4 with 99% 

 

Lunch Menu 26th June to 30th June

 

SHOW YOU CARE – PARK ELSEWHERE  

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite the 

school or outside the school between the hours of 8am and 5pm 

as clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side of the road. 


